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MORPHETTVILLE – TUESDAY, 15 OCTOBER 2013 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. T. McEvoy, has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that BERGERON, which raced at Morphettville on Saturday, 12 October 2013, was 

examined by the Stable’s Veterinary Surgeon on Monday, 14 October 2013 who reported the 

filly presented with lameness and swelling in the off foreleg.  The filly has been treated for the 

condition and it is expected BERGERON would return to training within the next week. 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

16 October 2013 

 

 


